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UnNITED INDEPENDENT SCcHOOL DISTRICT

TETRXF AGENDA ACTION ITEM

Topic: Approval of Proposed Boundary Changes for various campuses 2018-2019 School Year

Submitted by: Mike Garza of:_Assistant Superintendent for Administration/Support Services
Approved for transmittal to school board: December 20, 2017

Recommendations:

Administration presents the proposed boundary changes for the school year 2018-2019 for Trautmann Middle

School, Elias Herrera Middle School , United Middle School, and Alexander High School and United High
School.

TRAUTMANN-HERRERA-UNITED MIDDLE SCHOOLS

¢ For school year 2018-2019 extending the northern boundary of Herrera Middle School to south of Shiloh
Drive west of Loop 20 to east of [H35 and extending the southern boundary to Delmar Blvd between the
west of Candlewood to east of TH 35, extending south to north side of Andrew Lane and west of

McPherson Road and the area between the west side of IH 35 to UISD boundary and north of Mann
Road.

¢ For school year 2018-2019 extending the Trautmann Middle School (McPherson Road) boundary north
of Shiloh drive (to include the area south of Shiloh Drive between International Blvd and McPherson
Road to the back side of property line of the new middle school) to UISD boundary between west of
Loop 20 to east of IH35 running along TH35 past north of Loop 20 then west toward the UISD boundary,

¢ For school year 2018-2019, reducing the boundary of United Middle School from the areas between north
of West Delmar Blvd and south side of International Blvd to New Castle Drive. Also, the area west of
IH35 at West Delmar to UISD boundary and north of Mann Road. Also the area north of Andrew Lane

between west of McPherson Road and east of Lindenwood. (La Contessa Apartment will remain within
the Clark Middle School boundary)

ALEXANDER HIGH & UNITED HIGH SCHOOLS
¢ For school year 2018-2019 extending the northern boundary of Alexander High School to the south side
of Shiloh Drive and extending eastward to the UISD boundary to east of IH 35 along Shiloh Drive

excluding the area south of Shiloh Drive between International Blvd and McPherson Road along the back
side of the property line of the new middle school.

Rationale:

The propose boundary changes would clarify the school boundaries due to land development, and historical
student attendance.

Budgetary Information:
N/A

Board Policy Reference and Compliance
N/A




